
From: paul vellozo <vellozo.p@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 4:06 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org> 
Subject:  

 
Dear Mayor Perrin and members of the city council.  
I oppose any ordinance to exempt developers (or anyone for that matter) from building or paying 
for sidewalks.  
 
Jonesboro is woefully under supplied with sidewalks as you know. Please do everything to 
encourage building of sidewalks and nothing to  exempt people from building sidewalks. 
 
I hope you will vote against the proposed ordinance.  
 
Thanks  
 
Sincerely,  
Pail Vellozo 
Jonesboro  
 


